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During the month of May FIRST 

GRADE will continue working on the weather 
and seasons. The second week they will take 
their End-of-the-Year Course Exam. We will 
finish up the year learning about the Spanish 
speaking country of Panama in Central America 
(where Señora Barker grew up). 
KINDERGARTEN continues to have fun with 
animals. We are learning about pets and will 
finish with farm animals. We are also learning 
about the country of Spain (España).  
It has been a wonderful year in the Spanish 
classroom. We continue to be so impressed with 
our little learners! It has been such a pleasure to 
work with your child this year. We hope  that 
you have a fabulous Summer break and come 
back in August ready for more Español!   

Señora Melendez y & Señora Barker 

It may be close to summertime, but the month of 
May is still a very busy time in the Art room! We 
can’t wait for you to see all the beautiful pieces of 
artwork on display at this year’s student art show. 
Hopefully we’ll either see you Monday, May 7th 
for Kindergarten night or Wednesday, May 9th 
for First Grade. In the meantime, the 
Kindergarten students will finish up their 
jellyfish projects. We are using salt and 
watercolor paint to help make the ocean water 
look very realistic! The First Grade students are 
reviewing for their end of the year exam in Art. 
However, we are using some fun gameshow like 
devices the students call “clickers” to answer the 
questions with. We do want to thank you for a 
rewarding school year and we do wish you lots of 
fun times and great memories for this summer! 
Love, Mrs. Broaderick and Mrs. Sanchez 

 
 The month of May in Physical 
Education is going to be a busy fun filled 
month.  We will start the month out with our 
Annual Arts in the Park.  The students will be 
practicing a dance in class that they will be 
performing for this special event.  The first 
grade students will have EOY testing for 
special area classes so there will be a modified 
schedule for all of the special area classes 
during the testing schedule.  This all happens 
the first two weeks of May.  The second half of 
May, we will have a week of Scooter activities 
and a week of Bowling.  Let’s not forget our 
Reading Celebration event which is FIELD 
DAY held on Friday, May 18th.  We will be 
busy and active right down to our last day!!  
We wish everyone a safe and fun Summer 
Break!! 

Coach Carmichael, Coach Connor  
and Coach Hicks 

 
Kindergarten Performance Night 

Monday, May 7th 
Art Gallery Opens from 4:30-5:40 

Students please report at 5:45 to classroom 
teachers. 

Performances begin at 6:00 
Art Gallery open again after performances 

 
1st grade Performance Night 

Wednesday, May 9th 
Art Gallery Opens from 4:30-5:40 

Students please report at 5:45 to classroom 
teachers. 

Performances begin at 6:00 
Art Gallery open again after performances 


